
We have had a couple of very busy weeks with Gala Day and Pink Day coming up this weekend. 
Gala Day was successful and our car wash was well supported by the wider St Paul’s community and 
also CHAC. This week the NSG will be providing each team with pink ribbons and pink zinc and we 
have encouraged all of our supporters to wear pink and be involved in supporting breast cancer 
research. Overall we still have a number of teams that are undefeated (with some difficult games 
coming up) and a number of teams who are on top of the ladder tied with other teams. We are looking 
forward to having a end of year dinner for the end of the season this year and will be advertising this 
widely in the next couple of weeks.  
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